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The upcoming visit of the vice president of Frontier University to Benha University 
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[bookmark: _GoBack]In order to reinforce the relationships with Africa, Benha University seeks to offer five scholarships for the students of Somalia to continue their studies in Benha University. This initiative is under the auspice of prof.Dr. El-Sayed EL-Kady, the University president and prof.Dr. Hesham Abu EL-Enin, the vice president of post-graduate studies and research. Prof.Dr. Ghazi Assasa, the University’s president chancellor of international relationships shows the related correspondences and refers to the words of gratitude of Frontier University shows to this initiative and wishing that the students of Somalia can continue their studies in addition to sign a memo of understanding during the upcoming visit of the vice president of Frontier University, prof.Dr. Sido Hasan to Benha University.
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